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Wildcats News! 

 
 
Monday, August 10th    
First Day of School 
 

 
 

Wednesday, August 12th  
First Early Wednesday—Students out 
at 2:10.  
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

  

I want to thank you for choosing Westbrooke Elementary. We want to thank you for your 
support during this school year. Please stay tuned this Summer for more information.   

We are proud of the hard work that our students and teachers produced to be academically 
successful. Our staff, community members, parents and school administrators will work 
together to be the top producers of successful students in the nation. We will continue 
collaborating to maintain the exemplary community involvement our school is known for and 
recognized through the Five Star Award. In addition, we will preserve the parent 
engagement recognized by the Golden School Award. 

Thank you for your support, dedication and commitment in making Westbrooke Elementary 
successful as we persevere with PRIDE (Perseverance, Respect, Integrity, self -Discipline & 
Effort). 
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Sincerely, 

Reyes 

Alex Reyes 

Principal 

School Supply Lists 

Please refer to the website. 

Westbrooke Elementary is the 

place to be! 

Congratulations to the students, 
teachers and staff members for their 

hard work and dedication! Thank you 
parents for the support you gave your 
children and the school throughout 

the year!  

KUDOS to everyone! 

 


